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July 3, 2023 
 

TO: ALL LIQUOR LICENSEES OF THE COUNTY OF KAUA’I  
FROM: Department of Liquor Control 
SUBJECT: Fake ID training  

   

 
Aloha Industry Members, 
 
To assist our licensees, the Department of Liquor Control is now offering training to our local 
licensees to assist in deterring the use of false identification by minors to obtain alcohol.  
Underage drinking is a local and national public safety concern, and the Department of Liquor 
Control fully recognizes the need for our retailers to have the proper training available to assist 
in being responsible sellers and servers of alcohol within our community. For those retailers 
that wish to schedule a class for their staff please contact the Kaua’i Department of Liquor 
Control to check for availability and requirements to conduct this course at your place of 
business.  
 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact our office at 808-241-4966 to speak with 
Assistant Chief Iwasaki or email us at liquor@kauai.gov   
 
 
Mahalo, 
  
DEPARTMENT OF LIQUOR CONTROL 
 
 

  
LEO SANDOVAL 
Director 
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